Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
October 3, 2017 
Re:
New Position – “Plumber” 
Continue growth of the District has resulted in multiple new facilities coming online in recent years. In addition to new schools, we have added or remodeled numerous support buildings in our continuing effort to keep all facilities operating at peak efficiency.

Three new schools are planned to come online in the immediate future beginning with Ballyshannon in the fall of 2018, followed by Ignite and a new elementary school.    

As a result, the Facilities Maintenance Department is requesting that a plumber position be added to the Facilities staff in order provide better planning, quicker response times and cost reduction v. outsourcing this position. The District already employees an electrician and an HVAC technician. The plumber position rounds out these special trades and enables Facilities to provide efficient, expeditious overall maintenance support to District operations. 

As proposed, the plumber position will be paid hourly on the G22 scale of the “Custodial and Maintenance Positions” salary schedule.     

Human Resources recommends approval of the addition of a “Plumber” position for Facilities Maintenance. 
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